
 
 
Coast Guard RDC Evaluates Unmanned Aircraft System From NSC 
 
PACIFIC OCEAN – Coast Guard Research and Development Center scientists are 
assessing unmanned aircraft system operations from a national security cutter during a 
two-week demon- stration begun Dec. 4, 2014. On the first day of testing, 22 successful 
flights were conducted from Coast Guard Cutter Bertholf. U.S. Coast Guard photo by 
Petty Officer 2nd Class Luke Clayton. 
 


